
  

Question on Notice  
No. 1213 

Asked on 28 October 2022 
 
Mr J McDonald asked Premier and Minister for the Olympics (Hon. A Palaszczuk)―  
 
QUESTION: 
 
Will the Premier provide the forecast Queensland public sector workforce profile as of 
March 2023, broken down by role in the same format as shown on page 9 of the March 
2022 Queensland Public Sector Workforce Profile? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
I am advised by the Department of the Premier and Cabinet (DPC) and the Public Service 
Commission (PSC) that forecasts of the Queensland public sector workforce profile broken 
down in the same format as shown on page 9 of the March 2022 Queensland Public Sector 
Workforce Profile are not centrally collected from across the public sector by DPC or the 
PSC. 
 
The Queensland public sector workforce profile as of March 2023 will be published by the 
PSC as soon as possible after March 2023. 
 
The Member for Lockyer may wish to note that Full Time Equivalent (FTE) positions by 
department budgeted for as part of the Queensland Budget 2022-23, are outlined in Table 
5.2 on page 121 of Budget Paper No. 2 that the Treasurer and Minister for Trade and 
Investment tabled on 21 June 2022. 
 
Information on FTE positions budgeted for in 2022-23 can also be found under the heading 
of ‘Staffing’ throughout the Queensland Budget 2022-23 Service Delivery Statements also 
tabled by the Treasurer and Minister for Trade and Investment on 21 June 2022. 
 
 
 
 


